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BELIZE PRESS OFFICE 
 ●Phone: 822-0094 or 0092   ●Fax: 822-2671   ● website: www.pressoffice.gov.bz  

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

Fake COVID-19 Relief Funds Website 
 

Belmopan. August 3, 2020. 4:20 p.m. 
 
It has to come to the attention of the Government of Belize that there is a 
website purporting to be a COVID-19 emergency relief fund program.  
 
The public is hereby informed that the website has no validity or affiliation to the 
Government’s COVID-19 related programs. The official programs by the 
Government of Belize are the MSME Support Program and the Economic Relief 
Program 2. Application forms for both programs are accessible at 
www.covid19.bz.   
 
It is also strongly advised not to share personal information with unverified sites.  
 
Ends   
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